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I write to express my support for the Blueprint for Ending Solitary Confinement in NYC Jails.  It is a
violation of basic human rights and has no public benefit whatsoever; to the contrary, it is a barbaric
practice proven to worsen someone’s mental and physical conditions.
 
 
 
Sara E. Solfanelli
Chief Operating Officer
and General Counsel
Urban Justice Center

 
40 Rector St., 9th Floor
New York, NY 10006
www.urbanjustice.org
 




